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Sunday
Sunday School 10AM 

Worship 11AM
1st Sunday Prayer 10:30AM

 

 

Wednesday 
Bible Study 6:20PM all ages

Meal served at 6PM

Radio Program
WKRM 1340 Sundays 9:30AM

 

Men’s Fellowship
3rd Mondays 6PM

 

Women’s Fellowship
2nd and 4th Mondays 

6:45PM Zoom

The apostle Paul shares these words in 1 Corinthians 3, “I planted the seed, Apollos

watered it, but God has been making it grow. So neither the one who plants nor the

one who waters is anything, but only God, who makes things grow. The one who

plants and the one who waters have one purpose, and they will each be rewarded

according to their own labor. For we are co-workers in God’s service; you are God’s

field, God’s building. 

The scriptural text gives us a powerful understanding of spiritual alignment. God

has given each of us a purpose with one goal in mind to bring people into

relationship with Him. God has presented the Carmack Church family with

amazing doors of opportunity to make an impact in the community. We’ve been

called to provide water and snacks to the summer camp kids at the Boys & Girls

Club, we’ve accepted the challenge to take VBS outside the four walls of our

building into the community & we’re hosting the first ever Mental Health Summit

on our church campus to help bring resources to those suffering in our community.

All of these efforts are only possible through the alignment of God’s people to be

co-workers in God’s service. 

The challenge before us now is to do more and make a greater impact through

growing our children’s ministry, creating a stronger presence in the schools &

investing in the spiritual development of our young people. With God’s help all

things are possible!

VBS In The
Community

Expansion Giving
Campaign

Back To School
Giveaway

Upcoming Events
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 Thank you for joining in our commitment to make our new building
addition a reality! The plan to expand our campus is within reach & the
excitement is growing. We’re working through adding 5,000 square feet of
upstairs & downstairs space to serve our ministry needs. This addition will
give us space for everyone to join in together, we’ll redesign the education
area for our young people & create a more ideal set up for our adult
classrooms. This investment will bless generations & make a significant
impact in our community. We’re moving close to our goal & appreciate your
faithful giving. 

The Newsletter 

Carmack Mid Year Recap

We have been aligning
ourselves with God, our church
family and the community all

year long.  We started  the New
Year with New Years Day at

Carmack.  We worked to align
our marriages with God and 40+

couples at the  Covenant
Marriage Retreat in February.

 11th Annual Back To School  
 Giveaway Saturday July 27.
Plans are underway & we will
need volunteers to help pack
bags and on the Giveaway day.
Online Volunteer portal will
open July 7!

 There will be 4 Locations:
Central High School
Fairview Park
Mt Pleasant Middle School
Hickman County High
School

Connect with us online @

July 2024
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$261,000
GIVEN TO DATE

 July 13 - Mental Health Summit 9AM-1PM
 July 20 - Feeding the Multitude 12PM-2PM
 July 27 - Back to School Giveaway
 August 17 - Feeding the Multitude 12-2PM
 August 25- Minister Appreciation 
 September 13-15 Carmack Revival Weekend & Songfest
 Guest Speaker Terry Wallace 
 Oct 12th – Clothing Giveaway & Feeding the Multitude 
 Oct 26th – Fall Festival 
 Nov 3 – Family & Friends Day (Breakfast & 1st Sunday Prayer)

UPCOMING EVENTS....

We had a great Easter Weekend
growing together & serving the

community with a Clothing
Giveaway, Feeding the

Multitude & a Easter Egg Hunt
all in one day. In April the youth
went to Gatlinburg for the TN
State Youth Conference.  We
provided lunches to several of
the area schools for Teacher

Appreciation week.  

We celebrated our Pearls with a
Mothers Day Brunch with food,

games and prizes!  June has
been busy as we celebrated

dads with a Fathers Day
Breakfast, games and gifts! We
also had two weeks with 30 Kids

at the Summer Excel Camp!


